IMPORTANT PARKING NOTICE - PLEASE READ IMMEDIATELY

SATURDAY, JUNE 8", MONDAY, JUNE 10%*
& TUESDAY, JUNE 11t

8 AM-5PM
DATE: June 7th, 2013
TO: All Residents of the Hill at Furnace Brook Condo
FROM: Board of Trustees and G&G Management
RE: National Grid Gas Installation

National Grid notified G&G Management today that they will be starting their gas installation from
Quarry Street to the parking lot boiler hut tomorrow, June 8th around 8 AM. All cars who park
in the spaces from the start of the entrance driveway up to the boiler hut area MUST

move before 8 AM tomorrow and remain out of the way until about 5 PM. (The boiler hut is
the small metal structure which sits in the parking lot directly up against the left side of the
Condominium - please ask a neighbor if you are unsure of exactly where it’s located). Vehicles will
be able to enter the parking lot from this driveway during tomorrow’s work (however, please use

caution).

On Monday, June 10th and Tuesday, June 11th, all cars must stay out of this same
location between 8 AM and 5 PM while National Grid digs their trench and lays down the new
gas line. On both these days, NO cars can enter the parking lot from this driveway, and everyone
must enter and exit from the 2nd driveway located on the opposite side of the building. Again,

please use extra caution when driving in and out of the parking lot on these 2 days as well.

Thank you for your assistance with this project, and please contact Mark Leone at G&G

Management with any questions or concerns: 781-455-6565 x 202.



